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May 26, 1994

Certified Mail
Return Receipt Requested

Mr. Robcrt M. Bernero, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards-
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washir,)g. ton, D.C. 20555 ,

Subject: License SUB-1010; Docket No. 40-8027
Change to Board of Directors

Dear Mr. Bernero:

This letter is to inform you of a recent change to Sequoyah Fuels
Corporation's (SFC's) Board of Directors. At the quarterly meeting
of the SFC Board of Directors held on May 12, 1994, Mr. Murray
Selman resigned as a member of the board. His resignation was
effective oli May 12.

Should you have any questions concerning this change, please
contact me at (918) 489-3390, or Bill Reid at (918) 489-3203.

Sincerely,

John H. Ellis
President

xc: L. J. Callan, NRC Region IV
James C. Shepherd, NRC NMSS/LLDR
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